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Dizziness  – Sudden loss of  balance, especially with 
any of the above signs.  

If  you experience any of  the above symptoms, CALL 
9-1-1 immediately. Recognizing and responding 
immediately to the warning signs of  a stroke by calling 
9-1-1 or your local emergency number can 
significantly improve survival and recovery. 

Refer to http://www.heartandstroke.com or contact 
your local Heart and Stroke Foundation office* for 
more information.

  *  Halton Region Office: Supporting Milton, Oakville, 
Burlington

 7 - 4391 Harvester Road
 Burlington, Ontario L7L 4X1
 Telephone 905-634-7732

 Hamilton Office: Supporting Hamilton, Ancaster, 
Dundas, Flamborough, Glanbrook, and Stoney Creek

 1439 Upper Ottawa Street, Unit 7
 Hamilton, Ontario L8W 3J6
 Telephone 905-574-4105

McMaster University Retirees Association
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL

MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND LUNCHEON

Date: 
 Wednesday, May 30, 2012
Time: 
12:00 noon - 2:30PM
Place: 
Celebration Hall 

 
 (Basement of Kenneth Taylor Hall)

McMaster University

RSVP is required by May 14, 2012 to establish 
numbers for the lunch. Contact Pam Penny  at 
penny@mcmaster.ca or phone 905-627-0463.

Luncheon
A light sandwich luncheon will be served while you 
socialize with friends.

Special Presentation to the AGM
McMaster and the Hamilton Community

Patrick Deane

Dr. Deane has been President and Vice-Chancellor of 
McMaster University 
since July  2010. He is 
also a Professor in the 
Department of English 
and Cultural Studies. 
As President, Patrick is 
focused on enhancing 
the student experience, 
integrating community 
engagement into the 
work of the academy, 
a n d e n s u r i n g t h e 
continuation of a wide-

range of high-quality research.
(Photo courtesy of McMaster Public Relations)

Business Meeting
Including reports of Officers and Council Elections

Need a ride? If you live in the Hamilton area and 
would like to attend but donʼt have transportation, 
weʼll pick you up and take you home.

Need help getting to Celebration Hall from the 
bus stop? Contact Kathy  or Helen with your request 
by Sunday May 27th.

Kathy Overholt 905-521-0303 overhol@mcmaster.ca
Helen Barton 905-528-8951 barton@mcmaster.ca

2012 NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT

MURA Council 2012/2013

Honorary President* 
 
Arthur Bourns

Executive
Past President (ex officio): 
Joe Laposa
President (Nominated): 
 Marianne Walters

(One year term, to 2013)
Vice President (Nominated): 
Jack Evans

(One year term, to 2013)

Treasurer*: 
 
 
Beth Csordas
Secretary*: 
 
 
 Wayne Rouse

Councillors
Nominated for office until 2015:
Helen Barton
Diane Coventry 

Linda Grocott 

Continuing in office until 2014:
Kathy Heywood
Janice Rischke
Harold Siroonian

Continuing in office until 2013:
Helen Dietsche
Mary Johnston
Shari Mercer

Auditor:* Bob West
 
*appointed

In accordance with Article 8.01 Section 3 of the MURA 
Constitution: “Further nominations for the nominated 
positions will be received by the Secretary of the 
Association up  to seven (7) days prior to the date set for 
the annual general meeting from nominators who are 
regular members of the Association together with the 
verbal or written acceptance of the nominee. 
Nominations will also be received from regular members 
at the annual general meeting.”

Nominating Committee: 
Joe Laposa (Chair)
Jim Kramer
Shari Mercer
Harold Siroonian
Bob West

(see page 4 for parking information)
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